
JOINT CITY/CLOVERDALE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE CITY OF CLOVERDALE 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Joint City/Cloverdale Unified School District Subcommittee of the 
City of Cloverdale has cancelled its regular meetings scheduled for Monday, November 16, 2020 and 
Monday, December 21, 2020, at 5:00 P.M.  

FURTHER NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Joint City/Cloverdale Unified School District Subcommittee next regular 
meeting is tentatively scheduled for January 18, 2021. Said meeting will be held the regular meeting remotely 
via teleconference as indicated on the agenda pursuant to the provisions of the Governor’s Executive Order 
N-29-20, which suspended certain requirements of the Brown Act.  The agenda for the meeting will be 
posted in in accordance with the Government Code.

Dated:  October 21, 2020 

__________________________________________ 
Irene Camacho-Werby, City Clerk 


